



COVID-19 RESPONSE PLAN: UPDATE 14

17 April 2020

As many of you will be aware, yesterday the Government announced an update on its COVID-19 Alert Level system. This has given us a better indication of what each Level looks like and an opportunity to prepare for when the Levels begin to reduce.

We are currently working on what this means for Delta, and putting careful thought into how we structure our procedures to allow us to operate safely in the different Level environments. Presently, our main focus is what a Level 3 status means for us, as this will be the next step for New Zealand – whenever it may come.

The Government will announce its decision on Monday, as to whether or not our nation will move out of the Level 4 lockdown period. Until this announcement is made, we cannot definitively make any decisions for Delta - however we are using this time wisely to prepare ourselves. We will have more information and detail in the next CEO update, as more information becomes available and we have given proper consideration to all aspects of our business operations.

Please note that the proposal released last week will run its full consultation period. Therefore, please provide any necessary feedback to John.Llewellyn@thinkdelta.co.nz before close of business on Thursday 23 April. We will update you on the outcome of this proposal on Friday 24 April.

Please continue to stay safe during this time, and know that we are working as quickly as possible to provide relevant information on how Delta moves forward. Remember to be kind and continue to do your part to help reduce the spread of COVID-19.

Regards

Mike Costelloe
Chief Executive Officer
027 463 0520